
 

www.WestByfordPrimarySchool.wa.edu.au 

Kardan Boulevard 
Byford WA 6122 
Phone  9526 6550 
Email westbyford.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to inform you that a Constable Care incursion has been organised for your children on 
Thursday, 31st March, at 10am in the undercover area. The theme of the incursion is “Fun Scary”. 
There is no cost involved. 
 
Students will experience an interactive play puppet theatre for 45mins, which includes a question 
and answer session at the end of the performance.   
 
The concepts addressed in this incursion are: 

 Protective behaviours. 

 Physiological signs of distress. 

 Emotional literacy. 

 Keeping safe and unsafe secrets. 

 Developing a ‘helping hand’ network of trusted adults. 

 Perseverance in advising adults and being heard. 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact your classroom teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Ancliffe    Mrs Schokker 
Classroom Teacher  Classroom Teacher 
 
18 March 2022 
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